
We understand that the large increase in positive test results creates more 
uneasiness in the community. But, please keep in mind that the increase in 
results is also due to the increased availability of testing. We continue to urge 
the community to stay at home, only leaving for essential needs, continue to 
practice hand washing, social distancing, cover coughs and sneezes and clean 
surfaces regularly. 

The image below illustrates how taking steps as a community to slow the 
spread will benefit the healthcare system as a whole.
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